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Please keep our bottle drop program.  It keeps so much  litter of the  sides of our 

roads and in our  natural parks and areas.  It also helps many of us that pick up 

aluminum  cans and glass bottles for cashing in at bottle drop centers.  We help keep 

our local park clean and save money for groceries at the same time.  Besides,  the 

bottle drop program doesn't cause wildlifes! 


